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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees

From: Kristen Eichel, Assistant Superintendent

Date: January 22, 2024

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt and Carol Snowden 

Re: 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 Calendar Adoption 

The District Education Improvement Committee (DEIC) was utilized as the group to gather input 
and develop calendar options for the 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 school years.  This group is 
comprised of 85+ members including representatives from all campuses, parents, business 
leaders, community leaders, board members, and central office staff.  For this adoption, the 
entire DEIC handled the detail work of creating calendar options within legal requirements and 
considering input received from all stakeholders.  The work of DEIC culminated with three 
calendar options being shared on the CISD website for ranking and input from all CISD 
stakeholders.  The work of the DEIC as well as input received has resulted in one calendar 
option being recommended for 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 school years. The calendars being 
recommended for 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 are attached for your review.

Recommendation:  The Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the proposed calendars for the 
2024-2025 and 2025-2026 school years as presented.  

An appropriate motion for Board action on the calendar adoptions is as follows:

“I move that the Board approve the proposed calendars for 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 school 
years as presented.”


